
From: Michael Stutz  
Sent: Monday, November 28, 2016 3:15 PM 
To: GCB Everyone  
Cc: Mike Meara; Michael Fabac; Laura Clark; Rebecca Johnson 
Subject: New News Director	
		
I	am	pleased	to	announce	that	we	have	hired	Rebecca	Johnson	as	our	new	
News	Director	for	the	Gulf	California	Broadcast	Company.	Rebecca	has	worked	
for	Media	General	for	the	past	fiBeen	years.	She	is	coming	to	us	from	WNCN,	
Media	General’s	CBS	Affiliate	in	Raleigh,	NC	where	she	has	served	as	the	
Assistant	News	Director	for	the	past	18	months.	Prior	to	that	she	spent	13	
years	with	WPRI,	their	CBS	Affiliate	in	Providence,	Rhode	Island.	While	at	WPRI	
Rebecca	served	in	a	variety	of	posiNons	from	Assignment	Manager	to	
ExecuNve	Producer	to	Assistant	News	Director.	Rebecca	also	spent	Nme	at	
WGGB		in	Springfield,	MassachuseQs,	where	she	was	Assignment	Manager.	
		
Rebecca	is	a	graduate	of	the	University	of	MassachuseQs	and	is	originally	from	
Palmer,	MA	which	is	about	70	miles	west	of	Boston.		Her	strong	track	record	
working	in	a	couple	of	big	market	newsrooms	should	be	a	real	plus	for	us	and	
she	has	a	solid	grasp	of	the	digital	plaVorms	that	have	become	such	a	huge	
part	of	our	daily	news	product.		Along	with	Tim	and	Rich,	I	am	confident	that	
we	will	conNnue	to	have	three	strong	managers	at	the	helm.	
		
Rebecca	is	very	excited	about	this	new	opportunity…	knowing	full	well	that	
she	is	trading	hurricanes	and	snowstorms	for	earthquakes	and	fires!	Please	
join	me	in	welcoming	Rebecca	to	the	Gulf	California	family.	Her	first	day	will	be	
Monday,	December	19th.	
		
Regards,	
		
Mike	
		
Mike	Stutz	
General	Manager	
Gulf-California	Broadcast	Company


